
Pupil
Premium
Did you know that extra money could
be available to help your child’s
learning and development?

The Pupil Premium is extra government money which is paid to schools to support
children’s learning and development. At Brookhurst, we can support you in finding out if
your child could receive the extra money. The school can choose how to best spend the
Pupil Premium money. 

Tel: 01926 420051 | Email: admin2330@welearn365.com

are registered for Free School Meals (FSM)
have been registered for FSM at any point in the last 6 years
are or have been in care
have parents in the armed forces

Children are eligible for Pupil Premium Funding if they:

Will the Pupil Premium (PP) affect my benefits?
No, if your child receives the PP, it will not affect any benefits you may be entitled to.

How can I ensure the school gets the extra Pupil Premium funding for my child?
You need to find out first if you can register your child for Free School Meals (FSM). You can do this a few
months before your child starts school. It is important to register your child for FSM, even if you are going
to send a packed lunch with them every day.

Does my child automatically qualify for FSM if they have older siblings in school who are already
registered?
No, you need to register each child. 

If you think your child might be eligible but you are not sure how to apply, someone in school will be able
to answer any questions you may have and find the right support for you. Please contact the school office,
contact details can be found below. 

Frequently Asked Questions


